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Metro District conducting senior feasibility study 

 
Residents are invited to a community open house Aug. 15 as part of the Highlands Ranch Metro 
District’s Senior Adult Feasibility Study. The open house will be held at the Metro District’s Hendrick 
Office Building from 4 – 7 p.m. Tuesday, Aug. 15.  
 
Community members are encouraged to come, visit with staff and provide input on future services and 
programs to serve the adult population in Highlands Ranch. “We want to find out what the community 
feels are gaps or needs in services to the senior population,” said Carolyn Peters, Metro District 
recreation manager. “We want to find out what their priorities for services, programs and facilities 
might be.” 
 
The Metro District Board of Directors approved the Senior Adult Feasibility Study in April. The process 
has involved taking an inventory of current programs and services, interviews with stakeholders, 
identifying program goals and partnership opportunities, and seeking input from the community to hear 
their needs and wants. 
 
The community open house will be held at the Hendrick Office Building, 62 Plaza Dr., Highlands Ranch. 
Older adults as well as adult children of senior adults are encouraged to attend.  For more information, 
contact Carolyn Peters at 303-791-2710.  
 
 
Founded in 1981 as the local government in Highlands Ranch, Colorado, the Metro District provides a 
variety of municipal services to this planned community of 96,000 people.  Learn more about the Metro 
District at www.highlandsranch.org. 
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